Subject: Re: GPAF
Posted by Wayne Parham on Thu, 19 Jan 2006 14:59:59 GMT
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I'm looking forward to seeing you here, Shane! The dates for Great Plains Audiofest 2006 are
May 5th, 6th and 7th. More information is available on the website, so click the link.The GPAF
rate is already discounted at the Embassy Suites. But there are other hotels nearby that are less
expensive. If you plan to display your equipment, then you'll definitely want to get a room at
Embassy Suites. But if not, you could always get a nearby hotel and just come visit the show.
There is no entry fee for attendees or exhibitors.
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